
CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: October 18, 2005 

To: Honorable Chairman and Members of the Planning 
Commission 

From: Sol Blumenfeld, Director 
 Ken Robertson, Senior Planner  

Community Development Department 
 
Subject: Proposed Lot Line Adjustment at 1120 8th Street 

Recommendation 
To pull this item from the agenda for possible consideration at a later date.   
 
Background / Analysis 
Staff has been working with the City Attorney and applicant to determine if this 
proposed lot line adjustment is possible for the subject property, and depending 
on the result of these discussions the request may be withdrawn, or may come 
back for the Commission’s consideration at a later date.   


